CITY OF HUNTINGTON BEACH
INTER-DEPARTMENT COMMUNICATION

HUNTINGTON BEACH

TO: Lyn Semeta, Mayor Huntington Beach
Jill Hardy, Mayor Pro Tem Huntington Beach
Patrick Brenden, Huntington Beach City Council Member
Kim Carr, Huntington Beach City Council Member
Barbara Delgleize, Huntington Beach City Council Member
Erik Peterson, Huntington Beach City Council Member
Mike Posey, Huntington Beach City Council Member

FROM: Chris Nesmith Lieutenant
Investigations Bureau Commander
DATE: July 2, 2020

SUBJECT: Juvenile Diversion Contract

This memo is to inform the members of the Huntington Beach City Council that the
contract for handling the Juvenile Diversion Program was put out to competitive bid on
March 24, 2020 and closed on April 14, 2020 per HBMC section 3.03. Two
organizations submitted a bid and Waymakers was selected due to their experience in the
matter and their financial proposal was much less than the competitor.
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